
August 20, 2020 

 
New Jersey Dept of Corrections 
Bureau of Procurement and Contract Management 
P.O. Box 230 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0230 

Dear , 

As it pertains to the Covid-19 crisis, Global Tel*Link (GTL) proposes establishing a new Covid-19  
Inmate Calling Program to begin on August 20, 2020 and continue through December 31, 2020.  This 
Calling Program may be further extended or conclude earlier than December 31, 2020 as deemed fit 
by the New Jersey Department of Corrections (NJDOC).  Each inmate at the NJDOC will receive one 
(1) call per day, for a call duration of up to fifteen (15) minutes; paid for by the NJDOC.  At the 
conclusion of each month, GTL will generate a detailed Covid-19 Calling Program Report for the 
previous calendar month and an accompanying invoice to be billed against the NJDOC
Contract/Purchase Order.  GTL will bill the NJDOC at $0.0340 per minute of use.

In addition to the Covid-19 Calling Program, GTL recently established a Permanent Free Call Program 
for our Department of Corrections (DOC) customers.  Therefore, GTL will credit NJDOC for one (1) 
free call per inmate per week for a call duration of up to five (5) minutes per free call.   These free call 
minutes will be subtracted from the monthly total on the report and invoice to NJDOC.   

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at  or via 
email at tgibney@gtl.net.   

Thank you for your time and stay safe! 

Sincerely, 

GTL  

Northeast Director of Business Development 


















































































